
AUGUST 2017 

Dear Friend of the Calgary Philharmonic:  

We are thrilled to announce the return of the Calgary Philharmonic Orchestra’s HeartStrings 
program for the upcoming 2017/2018 Season. HeartStrings is an exciting community-minded 
program, supported by the generosity of individuals and organizations, that gives the opportunity 
for all Calgarians to experience an orchestral performance – LIVE! 
  
We invite you to register your clients and members to attend a HeartStrings concert. You may apply 
for up to 20 complimentary tickets to one of the ten designated HeartStrings concerts as listed on 
the registration form. Visit calgaryphil.com for complete concert details.  

Please indicate your concert choices in order of preference and we will do our best to fulfill your 
request. Registration forms can be submitted by email, mail or fax and must be received before 
December 15, 2017. Successful organizations will be contacted one month prior to their concert. 

If you require wheelchair accessible seating or additional information about the HeartStrings 
program, please call Dagny MacGregor at 403.571.0271 or email dmacgregor@calgaryphil.com.  

Sincerely,  

Dagny MacGregor 
Community Engagement Coordinator, Customer Relations 
Calgary Philharmonic Orchestra 

HeartStrings Sponsors 
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